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Melanie Hill  

Project Officer 

New homes Development Team 

Housing & Modernisation 

Melanie.hill@southwark.gov.uk 

Tel: 07984 228291 

Date: 11 November 2021 

Ref: Rochester Estate Drop-in Event 

Dear Resident, 

RE: Rochester Estate drop-in event – Saturday 27th September, 10:30am-12:30pm 

As you may be aware, we are proposing to develop the carpark on Rochester estate to 
build 3 new council homes for social rent as well as provide some estate improvements. 

As part of our development process we seek to look at ways to engage the local 
community in as many aspects of the scheme throughout the design and development of 
new council homes, and ensure that there are plenty of opportunities for you to have your 
say. 

We will therefore be holding a resident drop in event on the Rochester carpark on 
Saturday 27th November from 10:30am – 12:30pm, as indicated on the map below; 
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This event will provide you with the opportunity to meet the team in person. We will update 
you on the emerging designs and proposed estate improvements, and you will have the 
opportunity to ask questions and provide your feedback.  

 
If you usually park within the 3 bays closest to Brinton Walk then we would appreciate it if 
these bays could be left clear from 09:30am – 1:00pm in order that we can erect our 
tables and chairs for the duration of the event. We thank you in advance for your co-
operation. 
 
We look forward to meeting you at the event. 

Kind regards 

M Hill 
 

Melanie Hill 

Project Officer 


